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Message from the Principals 

Dear Chautauqua Lake School Community, 

First and foremost we hope this letter finds you and your family in good health. This 
unprecedented period of time created by Covid-19 is like no other we’ve faced in our lifetimes. 
Our commitment to the safety, emotional well-being, and academic growth of all of our 
students has been at the heart of our reopening planning. 

It is perfectly understandable to feel both anxious and excited about the reopening of schools. 
The actions, arrangements, and precautions that will keep us together, and learning in a safe 
environment are found within the details of this plan. Some of the details are specific to the 
elementary school, some to the secondary school. We have worked together to be consistent 
and uniform so that families can feel the stability that comes from a cohesive routine. As the 
plans for the future of Chautauqua Lake continue to unfold, we are ready and able to tackle any 
new situation and continue on our path toward success. 

It is our desire to make this educational experience as seamless as possible and reduce any 
stress created by the pandemic. If you have any questions or concerns that haven't been 
answered by the current guidance that the district has put out, or if you have an idea to share, 
please email or call our offices. We are here to help. 

We hope that the summer days ahead bring each of you continued health, time for relaxation 
and opportunities to make memories with your friends and family. September and the start of 
our new year together will be here before we know it! 

Megan Lundgren Rachel Curtin 

Megan Lundgren Rachel Curtin 

Elementary Principal Secondary Principal 
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